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GERMANTOWN CENTRAL SCHOOL

123 MAIN STREET
GERMANTOWN, NY 12526

November 30, 2023

Dear Germantown Parents and Community Members,

| hope all of you enjoyed your Thanksgiving break with family and friends. As we look ahead to
December, | would like to recognize the Junior Drama Club for an amazing performance of Peter Pan Jr.
Congratulations to all our performers as they did an excellent job!

Our administrative team has been on the road visiting multiple town hall and fire department meetings
to discuss our Capital Project proposal with our constituents. The referendum vote for our needed
project is scheduled for December 19, 2023, from 12:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in the GCS Elementary School
gymnasium. For your knowledge, we have posted our Capital Project Scope, frequently asked questions,
and testimonies of staff and students on our website at https://www.germantowncsd.org/district-
office/capital-project/. We will have another public hearing for community members on Wednesday,
December 6™ at 6:30 p.m. in our auditorium. Please feel free to contact us directly if you have any
questions.

Please come join our music department and students at their Winter Concerts. The elementary concert
is Tuesday, December 12* at 6:30 p.m. and the secondary concert will be held on Thursday, December
14™ at 6:30 p.m.

Our next Board of Education meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 13th at 6:30 pm. All the
public is invited to attend.

Wishing alt of you a Healthy and Happy Holiday Season.

Here are some important dates for the upcoming month:

December 1 - Picture Retakes
December 12— Elementary Winter Concert
December 13 - PTSA Meeting at 5:30 pm
December 13 - BOE Meeting 6:30 pm
December 14 — Secondary Winter Concert
December 19 - Bond Referendum Vote for Capital Project 12-9 pm
December 22-January 1 - Winter Recess No School
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njdmin Bragg
Supetintendent of Schools

bbragg@germantowncsd.org
518-537-6281




